
PTO Minutes from: 
5/14/2018 

In Attendance: 
Laura Thomas, Jenny Montgomery, Terri Mertz, Eva 
Johnson, Tom Mullally, Jennifer Curtis, Audra 
Christenson, Mary Webb, Suzanne Brizzolara, Darla 
Decore, Kathy Krasnowski 

Meeting commenced by President at 7:00 p.m.   

Student Council Report 

Prom was a success and had no problems at all, Post 
Prom was great. Student Council is entering its election 
season. Then the year will be winding down. Owen Duffy 
is the new Student Body President. Laura Fang should be 
taking over PTO liaison role next year. 

President’s Report 
  
All chairs have been filled for the upcoming year. This is 
exciting news. In the fall, the PTO meetings will 
alternate between nights and days to see if we get more 
attendance. We’ll give it a try and see what happens. 
The board is already in the planning mode for next year. 
First up is Back to School activities and Senior Breakfast.  



Both Post Prom and Teacher Appreciation went very well. 
PTO handed out two scholarships last week at the North 
Awards Night. 

Nominations took place for next year’s board.  
Terry Mertz nominated Laura Thomas as 2018/2019 SCN 
PTO president. This was seconded by Jenny Montgomery. 
Terri motioned for Jenny Montgomery as PTO Vice-
President, this was seconded by Laura Thomas. Laura 
Thomas nominated Jenny Montgomery and Susan 
Kloberdanz for co-chairs in the position of SCNPTO 
secretary. This was seconded my Terri Mertz. 

Treasurer’s Report 

The treasurer handed out the months financials. The 
finances will be reconciled and voted on by the board at 
the end of the fiscal year. 

Principal’s Report 

Badminton and Mock Trial went to the state competition 
last weekend. This coming weekend Girls Track and Field 
and Bass Fishing qualified and will compete in the state 
competition.  
AP testing is ending this week. 
This coming Friday and Saturday are the student directed 
One Acts. Saturday is the North Auto show and the North 
Fashion show. The AP Art show is next week and Tuesday, 



May 22nd is the Spring Gala that exhibits the art work 
and the 4 audition band/choirs perform. This is held at 
ECC and begins at 7:00 
Graduation events are beginning. Friday the 1st of June 
is the graduation rehearsal followed by breakfast at the 
Q Center. 
Chrome books will be turned in this year after finals. The 
chargers need to be turned in as well. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:30 pm  

Audra presented the results of the District wide survey to 
those present.  

The Executive Board met before the meeting and 
reviewed and approved April’s Financial Statements. 


